Request for Special Temporary Authority

WLII/WSUR License Partnership, G.P., licensee of WUKQ-FM1, Facility ID 127832, Ponce,
Puerto Rico, (the “Station”) respectfully requests Special Temporary Authority (“STA”) to
operate at reduced power while the Station works to resolve complaints of interference from
AT&T related to the Station’s broadcast facility. Specifically, the Station seeks to operate at
reduced power in order to allow it to work with the transmitter manufacturer to identify the
source of any complained-of interference. Although field measurements from both Station
engineers and AT&T indicate that the Station is complying with the applicable requirements, the
Station is working diligently with AT&T in order to amicably resolve any complained-of
interference. Accordingly, grant of STA is in the public interest as it will mitigate any
complained-of inference while the parties work to reach a mutually satisfactory resolution. The
Station will alert the Staff when the remaining technical issues are resolved.



